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October 5,2000 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
I'allabassee, FL 323'W0850 

Dear Ms. Bayo. 

Please accept this as an amended settlement offer in reference to Docket # 001 309-TI. As 
I stated in my previous later, we have put preventive measures in place to keep this from 
happening in the future plus the fact, we are planning on having revenue in Florida in the 
near future. Commu~niGroup now proposes that our fine be set at $100. We thank you for 
your consideration of this amount. 

Sinceqely, 


